
EDITORIAL

Dear Colleagues

We are deeply saddened by the devastating earthquake in southern Türkiye. Our heartfelt condolences go out to the 
families and our thoughts are with everyone affected. 

With this disaster we remembered that we can never know when we might be seeing our loved ones for the last time. We 
remembered that we should hug everyone we love a lot tighter, we should take more pictures and make more memories 
with them… We remembered that we should say “I love you” more often…

We remembered that we should leave a trace that will last forever even after we pass away… We hope that European Eye 
Research journal is going to be the trace we will leave. 

We announce that the first issue of the third volume of European Eye Research is now published. This volume consists of 5 
original research articles, 1 review article and 3 case reports.

As the editorial board of European Eye Research, we would like to thank to all authors, reviewers and publishing team 
taking part in the journey of this young journal. 

Melis Palamar, MD

Associate Editor


